Vets: help us to improve the Special
Import Service

News story

We are looking for veterinary surgeons to trial an early version of our new
Special Imports Service (SIS) to be launched early next year.

We will be launching our new Special Imports Service (SIS) early next year.

The updated website will provide enhanced functionality when applying for
certificates and enable accessibility from mobile devices. To ensure we have
got this right we are looking for veterinary surgeons to trial an early
version.

If you are a veterinary surgeon and can help please email Mat Cason
m.cason@vmd.gov.uk or call 07874 649504.

The research is conducted via remote video call for approximately 30 minutes
and at a time that suits you.
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